
August 16, 2021

Hello Room 2 Families,

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! My name is Mrs. Roumiguiere,
you probably know me as Miss Spencer, and I am so excited to be your child’s
second grade teacher. This will be a year full of learning, growing, having fun,
working hard, and creating a new classroom community. I look forward to
being partners with you in your child’s education! Before I share some
important information, let me first introduce myself.

About Mrs. Roumiguiere

This is my 15th year of teaching and 12th year in the Fullerton School
District. Most of my teaching experience has been in the primary grades. I
received my bachelor’s degree and teaching credential from Cal State
Fullerton (Go Titans!) and my master’s degree from Grand Canyon University.
My husband, Matt, and I recently got married and we are expecting a baby
boy in January! (Please keep this a secret, as I would like to tell the children!)



Back-to-School Night

Please mark your calendar for Acacia’s IN-PERSON & VIRTUAL Back to

School Night on Wednesday, August 18th. I will be explaining our academic
program, classroom routines, homework, and more in detail! Here is the
schedule: Grades K - 3: 6:00 - 6:40 in classrooms, 6:45 - 7:30 on Zoom

**Masks will be required for in-class visitors. Zoom information will be
emailed to families on Wednesday afternoon.

Student Information

Please complete this Google form at your earliest convenience.

This will help me get to know your child better. The more information you
share, the better! Last year was a first for us all and I am looking forward to
welcoming students back to campus. I know that we will make fantastic
memories together this school year! If you have any questions, please don’t
hesitate to contact me. I look forward to meeting each of you, and I thank you for
entrusting me with the education of your child.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Roumiguiere

kristine_spencer@myfsd.org

P.S. I am in the process of changing my last name, so you will be
receiving emails from my maiden name (kristine_spencer@myfsd.org)
for the next few months.
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